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Dear Steve,

There are only 12 days left to give a Chance for Change!  When you  donate to the
Center for Community Transitions, you will transform lives of people like Robert who
says ‘Without the help of CCT, I have no doubt I would have died or lost a limb.’  To
read more about his inspirational story click here. 

Will you please consider a year-end gift of $50, $75, $100, $250 or more to
transform more lives of people like Robert?  Your gift will help provide the
resources, tools and support to over 1,500 men, women and children affected by
incarceration in 2020.  Or consider joining our new monthly ‘20 over 20’ giving
program, where you can donate $20 per month for 20 months in 2020. 

Through CCT programs and services, 1,434 CCT clients achieved these outcomes
in 2019: 

72% of those formerly incarcerated found jobs and, of those, 86% were still
employed after 1 year.
88% of the adults in the families affected by incarceration showed increases
in personal resilience.
85% of children showed improved social and emotional growth.
Of the residents released from our Center for Women in 2016 - NONE have
been re-arrested.

To learn more about our 2019 accomplishments and 2020 goals click here.

To date, we have raised $35,860 and with your help, we can reach our goal of
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Center for Community Transitions [mclark@centerforcommunitytransitions.org]
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To: Steve Johnston
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raising $50,000 by December 31!

Your tax deductible, donation of $50, $75, $100, $250 or more will help us continue
to achieve more  impressive outcomes in 2020 by providing a Chance for Change
for entire families.

Thank you for your past support and current consideration to give men, women,
and children, impacted by incarceration, a Chance for Change this holiday season
and beyond.

Or, mail your contribution to:

Center for Community Transitions
PO Box 33533
Charlotte, NC 28233

Sincerely,

Myra Clark
Executive Director
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